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Product Change Notice 
 
Notice: #151109 EOL Announcement        Date: November 9, 2015 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of VI Chip products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our notification 
to you of the following change. 
 
Description:  
The products listed below are now at end of life (EOL) and have last time buy (LTB) and last time ship (LTS) dates. 
 
Product Affected: 
 

EOL Product Suggested replacement product and comparison 
Part Number Part Number Package Pin-out Electrical Specifications 

B384F120T30 BCM384F120T300A00 Same Same Different 
B384T120T30 BCM384T120T300A00 Same Same Different 

 
Schedule / Date codes: 
 
Last time buy (LTB) orders will be accepted until May 13, 2016.   
Last time shipments (LTS) can be scheduled until November 18, 2016. 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should place all orders as specified above.  Customers should review data sheets of suggested product for 
suitability as replacements in each application, and contact a Vicor applications engineer with any technical questions. 
 
Technical Marketing contact: 
Ian Mazsa          
imazsa@vicr.com      
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